
Industrial Visit to ISRO Bangalore, 13th October 2017

A group of 42 students of Third year Electrical Department of this college visited ISRO,

Bangaluru along with 3 of their teaching staff on 13th October 2017. The students were shown

different activities of ISRO, Bengaluru, the “Clean room”, Remote sensing satellite

manufacturing, besides some other locations of ISAC/ISRO. They undoubtedly felt proud of

ISRO capabilities and contributions to Nation building. Guidance for career in ISRO was also

given to students.


